
Huskies,

Today is the 100th day of the 23-24 School Year! While we do not celebrate the day in middle

school, we do understand the significance. What it means is we have 80 days (44.4%) of

instruction remaining. With the Milestones tests being the first part of May we have 65-70

instructional days left. There is time for student grades to improve.

There are always opportunities for improvement. One of the most important things that we can

do to support our students is continue open communication. We are conducting our fourth

open house on January 30th from 5-7 pm. This open house will be an opportunity to meet your

child's teachers and start (or continue) to open lines of communications. We look forward to

seeing you then!

We have two fantastic counselors, and they serve as the primary point of contact daily for

you when you have questions or concerns. Ms. Thurman and Ms. Burner will be glad to assist

when you have questions or concerns. Please spend a few minutes at the open house getting to

know them.

We are coming to the end of our Winter Sports (Basketball and Wrestling). We are looking

forward to the playoffs for all three teams. We appreciate our Pep Band and Cheerleaders

for their support all season long. Our Spring Sports are conditioning and trying out. We are

looking forward to success with their seasons this spring.

We have a big announcement for our March PBIS Celebration in this edition! It is really going to

be a grand celebration. We look forward to our Huskies getting to participate if they meet the

PBIS qualifications.

Thank you for your support! See you soon.

Principal Jones

A MESSAGE FROM OUR PRINCIPAL
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"Keep moving, never stop improving."

#HMSTogether

January 30- Open house



COME OUT TOMORROW MORNING

JANUARY 20 AT 9AM TO HOWARD

HIGH SCHOOL AND SUPPORT OUR

AMAZING WRESTLING TEAM IN

THEIR COUNTY WIDE
CHAMPIONSHIP MATCHES.

01/24- Boys+Girls Basketball 

@ Appling Midle 5:30pm

01/22- Boys+Girls Basketball 

8th grade night-5:30pm

01/20- Wrestling tournament

Howard High 9am



What is your favorite thing about HMS?

 "How everyone works together to get the job
done"

What’s the most recent book or article that

captured your interest? 

“I read a book with my son about Thomas Edison

and the different jobs he had and how he was

driven to become something great at a young
age“Alive or passed—and money no issue—which

musician or artist would you love to see perform
live?“Glorilla & Money Back “

Coach Hill

Physical Education

Mr. O’Quinn
6th Grade Science

What is your favorite thing about HMS?

 "The Staff and admin how our relationship is

like a family"

What’s the most recent Book or article that

captured your interest? 

“The news article of Breaking the news of

Nick Saban retiring. “

Alive or passed—and money no issue—which

musician would you love to see perform live?

“BIggy Smalls“



PBIS ANNOUCEMENT:PBIS ANNOUCEMENT:PBIS ANNOUCEMENT:

Follow us on
Instagram & Facebook

IG: HMS__Athletics
FB: Howard MIddle

School

HMS PBIS Team has teamed up with Urban
Air to host our HMS Students who are

PACK Leaders to a day of fun and
excitement!!

When: March 29, 2024
How: Buses will transport students to and from the event

Info: You will know if your child can attend by Monday March 25 and a
document will be sent home for you to sign

QUalifications to attend:
No more than 4 absences from feb 5-march221.

Must be passing all content classes (ELA, MAth, Social
Studies, & Science

2.

No more than two level 1-2 oDR’s from feb 5-March 223.
No Level 3 of higher ODR’s from feb 5-march 224.


